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Please exempt fly tying and fly fishing products from this regulation. It will have a 

direct detrimental impact on my ability to conduct my fly fishing guide business. 

Banning fur and feather sales by fly tying and fly fishing suppliers will severely 

hamper my ability to provide this service to the community and to support my family. 

 

Matt Ramsey 

Two Dudes Fly Fishing Guide Service 


